
 
 

 
St Peter’s Catholic Primary School 

Lichfield Road Bloxwich Walsall WS3 3LY 
Tel:(01922) 710872 Fax:(01922) 493153 

Email:postbox@st-peters.walsall.sch.uk 
Website:www.st-peters.walsall.sch.uk  

Head Teacher: Mrs K Hinton Deputy Head Teacher: Mr J Walford 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 1 Maths Parent Workshop 
Wednesday 5th February 2025. 

On Wednesday 5th February 2025 at 9.15am in the hall, I will be running a Year 1 maths 
workshop for parents that will explore how we teach mathematics. The workshop will 
explore the following areas: 

• How mathematics is taught through a CPA approach (Concrete- Pictorial- 
Abstract) 

• Concrete resources that we use at school to support mathematical teaching and 
learning 

• The importance of oracy in maths and mathematical language 
• An insight into the ‘teaching for mastery’ approach to mathematics 
• How to support your child in adopting a growth mindset in maths so they can 

achieve their potential. 
• How to support your child at home with a five-week activity learning pack from 

National Centre for Excellence in the Teaching of Mathematics (NCETM) and 
completion of a survey after the five weeks learning packs have been completed. 

Parents attending the workshop should drop their child off as usual and then make their 
way to the hall (through the main entrance). 

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs D Duggan 

Year 1 Teacher and Maths Lead KS1 
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